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Dear Parent, 

                    Our Harvest Festival will be held at St Mary’s Church on Monday 

2nd October with the service starting at 2pm. You and all your family are very 

welcome to join us in our thanksgiving. 

 

The children will be singing and reading during the service but it is not 

intended as a performance.  

 

Rather than presenting our Harvest gifts on Monday 2nd we would like you to 

bring in any gifts to school on Friday 29th September. We will then be able to 

take them to the Church for their Harvest weekend to which you are all 

warmly invited. The gifts are used to support local charities. 

 

If you do attend our service on 2nd October you are welcome to take your 

child from the Church at the end of the service. The rest of the children will 

come back to the school with the staff to be either collected there, join 

afterschool club or catch their bus.  

 

Please advise if you are attending by ticking the consent box on your child’s 

schoolcomms account. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at St Mary’s Church on 2nd October. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

D Hunwick 
  

 
 


